
	 	
WELCOME	TO	FRENCH	IMMERSION!	

	
What	is	Canadian	Parents	for	French	(CPF)?	
CPF	was	founded	in	1977	by	parents	who	wanted	to	ensure	that	children	would	have	the	
opportunity	to	become	bilingual	in	the	Canadian	public	school	system.	Today,	CPF	is	a	national	
network	of	families	and	volunteers	who	value	French	as	an	integral	part	of	Canada	and	who	are	
dedicated	to	the	promotion	and	creation	of	French	language	learning	opportunities.	
	
What	are	some	of	the	benefits	of	CPF	membership?	
• Access	to	members-only	tools,	guides	and	resources	to	support	your	child	even	if	you	don’t	
speak	French	–	and	opportunities	to	learn	to	speak	French	yourself!	

• Scholarships	and	cultural	opportunities	exclusively	available	to	CPF	members	
• Opportunities	for	students	and	parents	to	volunteer,	network	and	advocate	
• Be	informed	about	French	language	education	issues	
• Be	part	of	a	strong	voice	and	network	of	over	8,000	families	in	B.C.	who	support	French	
language	education!	

	
What	have	CPF	parents	accomplished?	
• They	have	successfully	advocated	to	create,	maintain	and	expand	French	programs	
• They	have	benefited	from	resources	to	help	their	children	and	themselves	in	learning	French		
• They	have	provided	cultural	activities	for	students,	in	and	out	of	the	classroom	
• They	have	successfully	lobbied	for	additional	French	course	offerings		
• And	so	much	more!		
	
Family	membership	is	$25/year	or	$60/3	years	–		

–	and	90%	of	funds	go	directly	to	our	local	Chapter!		
CPF	Delta	is	offering	a	promotion	to	new	Early	French	Kindergarten	and	
Grade	6	Late	French	parents:	a	one-year	family	membership	for	only	$10!	

Connect	with	us!	
facebook.com/CPFDelta	
cpfdelta@gmail.com	


